
 
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 1 of 2025 
 

Port of Barry 
 

Port users and tenants are advised that there will be roadworks 
taking place on Wimborne Road, Barry Docks on Thursday 

January 9th 2025 between 0700hrs – 1700hrs. 
 

There will be 2 way traffic lights in place between the junction of 
Atlantic Way/Wimborne road and Café Atlantic. 

 
Access to the docks via Atlantic Way will not be affected. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                    Name : Steve Roderick 
                    Date : 08/01/2025 
                    Any Queries, please contact ABP on 02920 835023 

 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 

www.southwalesports.co.uk 
 

 


